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News to You - Weekly Newsletter 

Week 4 - Spring Term - 01/02/19 

The School Council have taken over the HT message this week!  
 
We thought you would like to hear from our School Council on all the fantastic things that they have been up to so far this 
year… 
The School Council have had a very busy term from September until now. 
We have been involved in various projects the main one being the Bright Sparks Challenge. This has involved lots of fundrais-
ing for Alice House Hospice. We are getting ready to hand over our money and reflect on the things we enjoyed most 
(Snowman cakes, etc.) We have also helped out with a refugee clothing drive where people brought in clothing that was ei-
ther too small or unwanted. Some other subjects we have been involved in have been: selling badges for childhood cancer 
research, raising money for MacMillan by helping out with the coffee morning , selling poppies for remembrance day and col-
lecting money towards children in need. 
This term we are researching the United Nations Rights  of the Child, in particular article 28 - A right to a good education.  
On Monday the school council went to Eldon Grove for a meeting. Jasmine and Sarah (Dementia Leaders) taught us about 
what it’s like having dementia and what it affects. We learnt all kinds of facts about dementia and why it happens. 
We are looking forward to getting up to lots more exciting things in school over the next few months, making a difference in 
our school!  
 
From ‘The School Council’ who are Grace, Layla, Jenny, Lacee, Mitchell, Orla and Isaac 

School Council Take Over! 

Tuesday 5th February—Chinese New Year– Children will be able to sample a selection of Chinese 
food. 
Thursday 7th February - Year 2 SAT’s meeting 3.30pm till 4pm 
Tuesday 12th February  - CANCELLED -Friends of Hart school disco 6pm till 7.30pm - Early Years 
and Year 1/2 to be accompanied by an adult. 
Wednesday 13th February to 1st May - Year 3/4 swimming lessons  -Children will require a swim-
ming costume (one piece – no bikinis) or swimming trunks (not shorts), a swimming cap and a 
towel. If your child requires the use of swimming goggles, then a letter must be written and 
signed by parents stating that will accept full responsibility for their use.  
Tuesday 5th March - Red Cross training for Year 5/6 pupils 
Thursday 15th May to Thursday 18th July—Year 5/6 swimming lessons  
 
PD days this year - Monday 3rd June, Monday 22nd July and Tuesday 23rd July.  

 
Any parents/carers wishing to speak with Mrs Hill at any time should contact the 
school office to arrange a mutually agreeable time.  

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 

Star of the Week 
Early Years - Theo Thompson 

Year 1/2 - Saoirse Good 
Year 3/4 - Seren Short 

Year 5/6 - Freya Pounder 
 

Golden Quill 
Early Years - Hattie Thompson 

Year 1/2 - Adrian Britcliffe 
Year 3/4 - Darcey Rennie 

Year 5/6 - Beth Dixon 
 

Maths Award 
Early Years - Aadhyasri Kandregula 

Year 1/2 - Jack Douglas 
Year 3/4 - Victor Scott 

Year 5/6 - Zac Bond 
 

Hart Citizen 
Early Years - Esme Jamieson 
Year 1/2 - Jacob Laybourn 
Year 3/4 - Phoebe Cooper 
Year 5/6 - Niamh Davies 

Award Winners... 

Important Dates for next year: 
 
KS2 SATs—Monday 13th May until Thurs-
day 16th May 2019. All Y6 children must 
be in school on these days.  
 
KS1 SATs— May 2019  
 
Year 1 Phonics Screening Check—   
W/C 10th June 2019  


